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The board would like to thank Mairéad Rahilly, Peter Koziel, Darren Moynihan and
Lisa Riordan for sponsoring a new set of Jerseys and shorts for the school.

They would also like to commend the work of the PA and the parents in Knocknagree
ns for all the fundraising that came from the Xmas play and the Bake Sale. The Board
would also like to commend the great works of the teachers, pupils and staff for all
the hard work that went into organizing the Xmas show. The Board would like to
wish Caroline Doolin all the best as she finishing in our school soon.



